
A MAJOR REMODEL
 IS HAPPENING AT 

FIRE STATION 47 (City Park Rd)

And the crews will have to be 
RELOCATED 

 for about 5 months. 

Beginning July 1st, the Engine and Firefighters
we have to be quartered at a different station. Meaning your responders will

be coming from these different locations. 

More specifically, the computer-aided dispatch will select the closest unit, 
from COA Fire, COA EMS or an ESD, based on their current GPS position. 

Most likely, the will come from:
 Fire and EMS Station 39 at 7701 River Place
 Fire Station 31 at 5507 FM 2222
 Fire Station 52 at 4601 Westlake Dr.


